
Town of Harrison, Lincoln County, Wisconsin 

November 5th, 2024 Post Election Equipment Audit 

November 26, 2024 Minutes 

 

The November 5th, 2024 Post Election Equipment Audit of Town of 

Harrison Wards 1-3 was convened on November 26th, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. at 

Tomahawk City Hall, 23 N. 2nd St., Tomahawk, Wisconsin. 

 

Auditors present were Kathy Voermans, Clerk, Nancy Swan, Chief 

Inspector, and Tammy Marion, Election Inspector. 

 

The ballots were removed from ballot bag number 00132070. 

 

Ballots were counted into stacks of 50 and then divided into stacks of 25 

within the 50.  There were 645 total ballots. 

 

After each stack was tallied, the auditors compared their totals.  All totals 

matched. 

 

Upon completion of all the tallies, the auditors added up all the subtotals.  

There were no discrepancies found between the ES&S DS 200 total tape 

and the hand tally. 

 

The ballots were sealed in ballot bag number 00131856. 

 

The November 5th, 2024 Post Election Audit was complete at 12:17 p.m. 

 

       Kathy Voermans, Clerk 


